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A sample 
attachment 
Through the Maine Offshore Wind Initiative, the state 
will explore opportunities for thoughtful development 
of offshore wind energy in the Gulf of Maine and 
determine how to best position Maine to benefit from 
an industry expected to generate $1 trillion in global 
investment by 2040.


Launched in June 2019 by Governor Janet Mills, the 
Initiative aims to balance this industry development 
with our state’s maritime heritage and existing marine 
uses to ensure sustainable preservation of the natural 
resources in the Gulf of Maine.


Offshore wind energy offers Maine potential for long-
term job creation and economic development, supply 
chain and port infrastructure investments, and 
renewable power to help meet the state’s ambitious 
clean energy and climate change goals.


Maine is also working closely with neighboring states 
and the federal government to evaluate regional 
opportunities in offshore wind energy in collaboration 
with maritime interests in the Gulf of Maine, 
particularly the fishing industry. 



